
  

 

 

 

 

 

Report on Interactive Board Training Programme for Teaching Staff 

 

On January 24, 2024, a training 

programme was held to introduce the 

various teaching methods and 

activities of the new interactive 

board. The session was conducted by 

Trainer Vipin. 

During the training, Vipin explained 

how to use the interactive board to 

enhance teaching methods and 

engage students with different 

activities. The session provided hands-on experience, allowing the teaching staff to become 

familiar with the board's features and functionalities. 

The training was informative and well-received, equipping the teaching staff with new skills 

to improve their classroom interactions and teaching effectiveness. 

 


